
 

Contact Letter Date: 01.11.19 Year Group: 5 

Topic: St James’ - Back to the Future 

This week’s learning: 

• Maths: We have been assessing and using addition and subtraction 
 

• English: We have been finding out about Victorian schools through 
comprehension exercises and writing about our wonderful Victorian Day. 
 

• Wider curriculum: We have experienced how schools were different in 
Victorian times. 

 

Next week’s learning: 

Maths: We will be starting a new unit on statistics, beginning with reading 
and understanding line graphs. We will also be learning how to create them 
successfully. 
 
English: We will be writing a prequel to our class reader, ‘Way Home’. 
 
Wider curriculum: We will be making burglar alarms in Science and 
continuing to explore children’s lives during Victorian times. 
 

 

 

 


